

## WV Nursing Home Administrators Licensing Board

P.O. BOX 522 WINFIELD, WEST VIRGINIA 25213 PHONE (304) 586-4070 FAX (304) 586-4079

## MINUTES OF ELECTRONIC VOTE EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY PERMIT January 16, 2019 20 MM

Due to the timing of a scheduled meeting of the West Virginia Nursing Home Administrator's Licensing Board on February 27, 2020, and the expiration date of February 10, 2020 for Temporary Permit #850 issued to Nicole Banzhoff, the Board voted electronically to extend the permit until March 6, 2020. The extension of the Temporary Permit #850, allows review of the Application for Reciprocity and gives Ms. Banzhoff time to take the state exam.

Ms. Banzhoff has all required documents in her file and is currently licensed in Maryland and Pennsylvania. According to §21-1-5:5.5a of 21CSR1 rule, the temporary permit may be renewed at the discretion of the Board.

Board members voting to extend the Temporary Permit #850 for Nicole Banzhoff were:

Kay Cottrill
Denise Campbell
Dan Bucher
Joan Armbruster
Roger Topping
Beverly Jezioro
Rodney Hannah

Respectfully submitted,

Kay Cottrill, NHA, Chair

Denise Campbell, NHA, Secretary